
Exporting Products of Animal Origin
(POAO) to the EU in a ‘no-deal’
scenario

Food distributors intending to export Products of Animal Origin (POAO) to
retail and catering businesses in the EU (incl Republic of Ireland) are being
urged to engage with the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural
Affairs (DAERA).

Appointment of Chief Commissioner to
the Board of the Charity Commission
for Northern Ireland

The Department for Communities has appointed Mrs Nicole Lappin as the Chief
Commissioner to the Board of the Charity Commission for Northern Ireland.

Maghaberry Prison show garden wins
National Trust gold award

A show garden created by prisoners in Maghaberry has won a National Trust
Gold Award.

£165,000 Road improvement scheme for
Ballygomartin Road, Belfast

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on Ballygomartin Road is due to commence on
Saturday 3 August 2019.
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£170,000 resurfacing scheme on B8
Castlewellan Road, Hilltown

A £170,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the B8 Castlewellan Road,
Hilltown will commence on Monday 5 August 2019.

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps170000-resurfacing-scheme-b8-castlewellan-road-hilltown
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps170000-resurfacing-scheme-b8-castlewellan-road-hilltown

